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The US election crisis and its impact on world
politics
David North to address public meeting in Sydney, Australia on
December 3
17 November 2000

   In light of the political importance of events now
unfolding in the United States, a change is being made
in the topic of the public meeting to be held in Sydney
on December 3. David North, the Chairman of the
Editorial Board of the World Socialist Web Site and
national secretary of the Socialist Equality Party in the
United States will deliver a public report on the US
election crisis and its impact on world politics.
   World Socialist Web Site public meeting
   Sunday December 3, 3pm
Tom Mann Theatre
136 Chalmers Street, Surry Hills (near Central Station)
Tickets: $8/$5 students & unemployed
   For bookings and further information contact:
Socialist Equality Party (Australia)
Telephone: (02) 9790 3511
Fax (02) 9790 3501
E-mail: sep@flex.com.au
Mail: PO Box 367, Bankstown NSW 1885
 

To contact the WSWS and the
Socialist Equality Party visit:

wsws.org/contact
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